
You are invited to attend…

 Child Safety & Well-being:
A Shared Responsibility 

A Dress Purple Day learning session for HWDSB staff
 
Join us as a speaker from the Children's Aid Society of Hamilton shares insights on how 
children's aid societies collaborate with communities to support children, youth, and families
 
Every October, children's aid societies from across the province raise awareness about the rights 
of children and youth to safety, permanency and well-being, as well as the important role that 
adults and the community plays in helping children, youth and families in need of support.
 
Child safety and well-being is a shared community responsibility. Hamilton's children's aid 
societies rely on the community to contribute in a variety of ways. One of the most important 
contributions is when members of the community help identify vulnerable children, youth and 
families to a CAS. This presentation will enhance your knowledge about CAS and discuss ways in 
which we can work together to support children and families.
 

Wednesday, October 23, 2019
4:30 – 6 p.m.

HWDSB Education Centre, Room 181
 

RSVP: Please sign up through PD Place #198678

HWDSB will recognize Dress Purple Day on October 24.


